
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sue Blackshaw <   
Sent: 30 September 2021 16:33 
To: Development Brief <developmentbrief@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Requirement for indoor sports facilities 
 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Dear designers/policy controllers 
There is a shortage of indoor sports facility (as always - everywhere). 
Can we expect to see an easy to run indoor provision which will allow for two netball courts (each 
100ft x 50ft) with 6ft run-off.  Touch of luxury would be a viewing gallery. 
Only one facility - Radley - in the entire county can do this. 
Sincerely 
Sue Blackshaw 
 




